KIBABII UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR (ACADEMIC AFFAIRS)

INTERNAL MEMO

From: Registrar (Academic Affairs)

Date: 4th November, 2022

To:

3rd Yr. Students, Part-time.

Ref:

KIBU/ACA/CORR.21/VOL.2

Evening/Weekend & Post-Graduate

Students

SUBJECT: REQUIREMENTS FOR PROCEEDING TO NEXT YEAR OF STUDY

As you prepare for the forthcoming examinations scheduled between 14th November, 2022 and 25th November, 2022, we wish to inform you that you will not be permitted to proceed to the next year of study without having satisfied the entire Examination Requirements of the current Academic Year, as stipulated in Students' Handbook Section 14.4.

The requirements include sitting and passing examinations in all courses for which you are registered.

In view of the above, you are advised to take your examinations with the seriousness they

deserve.

Prof. Ernest S. Mohochi

REGISTRAR (ACADEMIC AFFAIRS).

Copy to:

Vice Chancellor

Deputy Vice Chancellor (ASA)

Deputy Vice Chancellor (AFD)

Deputy Vice Chancellor (PPRI)

Deans/CODs



